
Ector County Independent School District
Odessa, Texas

Memorandum

To: Board of Trustees

From: Wendell Sollis, Interim Superintendent

Subject: Approval of Odessa High School Choir Trip to Montreal, Canada
[BG-F,G]

Date: September 13, 2004

The Odessa High School is requesting to travel to Montreal, Canada April 22-27, 2005.
While in Montreal, the choir will be performing at historical sites and churches in and 
around Montreal.  The choir is also planning to visit the Notre Dame Cathedral, the 
Planetarium, the Botanical Gardens, and the Olympic Park Observation Tower.   

**********************

It is recommended that the Odessa High School Choir be permitted to travel to Montreal, 
Canada from April 22 – April 27, 2005.

*********************

Respectfully submitted,

_________________________ ___________________________
Wendell Sollis Randy Talley
Interim Superintendent Executive Director for Fine Arts


